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Dear Joananna,

As a life-long resident of Twickenham I am very proud of the area and enjoy its beauty. What is a travesty is the
neglect of the Riverside area. It is ridiculous the procrastination of any decision being made on the new
development. The current plan is attractive and has a wide appeal for all sorts of residents and must be accepted.
I am a parent of a toddler so have used the playground but it is small and the surrounding area isn’t pleasant so
wouldn’t be missed.

The CPO must be allowed.

Regards,
David Stubbs




